
CanaDream Station 
Signage
#CanaDreamCares
We pride ourselves on having excellent hygiene and safety standards across our  
Stations. In the current climate of COVID-19, new regulations have come into place and 
require additional measures to be implemented. 

We have introduced new, clear signage at every Station to ensure our Guests clearly  
understand and follow our COVID-19 guidelines. 

Welcome posters at every entrance.

Hand sanitizer at every entrance 
and exit.

Face masks are available for Guests.

Welcome to
Thank you in advance for adhering to these simple measures, they are in place 
to protect you and our Cast members.  We are working hard to minimise waiting 
times.

Please do not enter the building if you have any of the  
COVID-19 symptoms (fever, cough, sore throat, runny nose, 
or shortness of breath) or have been in close contact with 
anyone who has tested positive for COVID-19.

Please use the Hand Sanitizer as you enter and exit our  
Station.

Though Provincial guidelines may vary, we actively  
encourage Guests and visitors to wear a mask.

All Guests & visitors must report to Reception or a Guest 
Service Desk on arrival and wait for further instruction.

Please observe social distancing measures and follow the 
floor stickers indicating waiting  
positions.

Please limit the members of your party who enter our  
Station to reduce the number of people inside.

We encourage you to make an appointment in  
advance for RV Sales and RV servicing. We may not have 
a Cast member available to assist you, without an  
appointment.

Thank you for your compliance and understanding.
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Social distancing floor decals to show waiting and queuing positions.

Glass screen at Reception and at Guest Service stations. 

Experience Canada at your own pace in 
the comfort of a CanaDream RV today.

Book your next RV adventure at  
                   www.canadream.com

Guests can be assured that they are safe in our Stations during the pick-up/drop-off  
process. We are working hard to ensure our new procedures don’t impact the excitement 
of setting off on an amazing road trip. 

Our Cast is ready and happy to help all Guests!

#CanaDreamCares


